
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8th September, 2017 
 

Art study visit to Paris November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
 
 
I am writing to you regarding our proposed Art study visit to Paris, from  
Thursday 2nd November 2017, returning Sunday, 5th November 2017. 
 
The cost of the visit will be £430, if you have not already paid in full the balance is 
due to be paid by Thursday 28th September. The price includes transport from school 
to York train station, the train to London, Eurostar to Paris and three nights bed and 
breakfast at the hotel in Paris. The price also includes packed lunches, provided by 
the hotel, entrance fees to all museums and galleries, and metro tickets. Payments 
can be made in instalments via Parent Pay.  
 
Thank you for your support of the art department. If you have any questions, please 
contact me by email at hensonf@ripongrammar.co.uk. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs F Henson 
Head of art 


